
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
A great week at school with everyone back in class I have been impressed with the effort the children are putting into their 
learning. I think all will be tired at the end of today and deserve an enjoyable and restful weekend.   
Thank you to those who dressed up to celebrate reading and to Mrs Cohen for organising the cardboard tube competition 
and prizes, awarded today. 
 
 
We remain operating the school in class bubbles and the drop off and pick arrangements are as they were in December.  
Class 1 to use car park, Class 2 to use the garden gate and Classes 3 and 4 the gate in the lane.  As before, older 
children can come in through the younger child’s gate.  Parents will need to remain distanced at each gate and will be 
expected to leave straight away after drop off and pick up.  Parents using the car park for Class 1’s gate must wait until 
8:30am before leaving. 
 

Parent Consultations - Teams consultations for parents are taking place over the next few weeks.  If you have not received 
an invitation to a 10 minute consultation please contact your child’s class teacher on their email below. 
 
Comic Relief / Red Nose Day non-uniform and dress up – Friday 19th March.  £1 (minimum) voluntary donation, all 
children reminded that they should pay with their own money if possible. – Children can come in their own clothes or an 
amusing costume.  There will be a break time disco for each bubble and every child will get a small bag of Haribo.   
 
Request for an acoustic guitar suitable for a child to learn to play.  If you can donate a guitar please contact the office. 

Kind regards  

Alun 

adobson@marwood.devon.sch.uk clethaby@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

SENDCo – Tuesday only 

sgriffin@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 1 - Mon / Tues / Wed 

gmay@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 1- Thurs / Fri 

lhume@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 2 - Monday to Friday 

nmannell@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 3 - Tuesday to Friday 

rpolak@marwood.devon.sch.uk   

Class 4 - Mon / Tues 

vcohen@marwood.devon.sch.uk  

Class 4 - Wed / Thurs / Fri 
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After school tennis club for children in Classes 3 and 4 starts on Monday 8th March 3:15 to 4:15.  It is 
hoped that younger children will be able to join again after Easter.  

Please see further on in this newsletter for details of: 

 Online Karate 

 Max’s Big Camp Out 27th March 

 MSA Easter Bonnet Competition 1st April 

 Springfield Nursery’s Easter Holiday Club 

 

 WEEK BEGINNING 15/03/2021 

 MONDAY 

 

TUESDAY 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 

THURSDAY FRIDAY 
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Meatball sub 

Diced potatoes 
and beans 

 

 

 

 

Cheese and 
Tomato 
Pizza 

Sweetcorn 
and potato 

Roast 
Chicken, 

Stuffing and 
Gravy 

Roast potato 
cabbage and 

carrot 

Breakfast 
Brunch 

Baked 
Beans, 
Grilled 

Tomatoes 
and 

Mushrooms  

Fish and 
Chips 

Peas 
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Cauliflower 
and Broccoli 
Cheesy Bake 

Diced potatoes 
and beans 

Vegetarian 
Roast and 

Gravy 

Roast potato 
cabbage and 

carrot 

Veggie 
Brunch 

Baked 
Beans, 
Grilled 

Tomatoes 
and 

Mushrooms 

Quorn 
Nuggets 

Chips and 
Peas 
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 Jacket Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket 
Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese 

Jacket Potato 

Beans and 
Cheese   
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  Apple and 
Cherry rumble 
with Custard 

Meringue 
and Fruit 

Organic Pip 
Ice Lolly 

Vanilla Cup 
Cake 

Chocolate 
and Date 
Cookie 



 



 

  



  



 

 


